
 
 

The News Media Section in partnership with the Preservation and Conservation 
Regional Centre for Southern Africa presented a digitisation and digital preservation 
workshop at the University of Nairobi from 14-16 February 2017. Topics covered 
include selection of materials, digitisation standards, workflow, quality assurance, 
preservation considerations, digitisation tools and hands-on activities. The workshop 
was facilitated by Frederick Zarndt (IFLA Board member and Chair of IFLA Division 
II) and Yves Maurer (member of the News Media Standing Committee) and attended 
by 32 participants.  
 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 


